
Disclaimer:  These drawings are provided as part of Iowa electric cooperatives’ annual public information campaign and are based on the 2017 
Edition of the National Electrical Safety Code. To view the actual drawings, refer to that publication. Every care has been taken for the correctness 
of the contents for these drawings. However, the Iowa Association of Electric Cooperatives and its member cooperatives accept no liability 
whatsoever for omissions or errors, technical inaccuracies, typographical mistakes, or damages of any kind arising from the use of the contents of 
these drawings, whether textual or graphical. 

 

 


